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[bookmark: _GoBack]Greetings fifth grade family and friends, 
We have finally made it to the final month in our scholar’s elementary matriculation. Although, no one could have ever imagined completing the end of fifth grade in this manner, we have continued to remain “Fifth Grade Strong”. And, it’s all because we understand that we are in this together. As we bring this school year to a close, we have enclosed the final calendar of assignments and assessments. Students are expected to continue their Distance Learning Curriculum through the duration of the school year. We will be collecting all packets and materials on Friday, May 22, 2020, ensuring we extend the utmost grace and gratitude during grading as we understand the circumstances, we are all in, at this present time. 
Students are to complete the assignments listed on each academic calendar, for that day, on a separate sheet of paper and have all May Calendar of Assignments ready to turn in with the month of April packets on Friday, May 22nd. If the digital learning experience was taken, students will be graded on the work completed through automatic notifications sent to the teacher’s account via the online program. If students, took advantage of both the online experience and packet completion, extra points will be given. On the back of each calendar, is a mini assessment that students need to complete to test their knowledge on the content learned over these two months of distance learning. This is also due on May 22nd.
Furthermore, as 5th graders transition to Middle School, two proofs of address verification are required for all students, regardless of the middle school they plan on attending. This information is required and could affect a student's middle school schedule if not received prior to the beginning of the 2020-2021 school year.  This information can be sent to Lisa Phinazee, also known as Mrs. Kim, our registrar, at phinazeel@leonschools.net . This information is required, even if the address in FOCUS is correct.
· First Proof: MUST be the current lease, mortgage, or deed for the primary address
· Second Proof: Can be a utility bill, driver's license, voter registration etc.  (showing this same primary address as on the first proof)
Thank you for all that you do. We will continue to navigate through distance learning together until the very end. If you need anything, please do not hesitate to contact us at milesc@leonschools.net and pinkneyn@leonschools.net. Please keep a look out for notifications as we find a creative way to celebrate our fifth graders articulation.
Mrs. Miles & Mrs. Pinkney,
Fifth Grade Team

	
	
	



